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July  2024 
Summer has finally arrived and what have we been up to in 
safeguarding…..our Training and Development Coordinator has 
developed a new course around safeguarding children, the 
Church House safeguarding team welcomes a new member staff 
and the entire safeguarding team comprising also Synod 
Safeguarding Officers met together for an annual safeguarding 
residential.   

Go o d Practi ce 6 (GP6) Resources 
 
Recent additions include an update to the safeguarding clauses in 
Letting Agreements for groups or organisations who use URC fac   https://urc.org.uk/safeguarding/safeguarding-good-practice/ 

Di scl o su re and Barri ng Servi ce  
DBS Up d a t e Serv i c e -  we are currently drafting guidance on using the DBS Update 
Service for churches that may want to do this. The guidance should be available in the 
autumn.  

A N o t e on Bas ic DBS  Ch e c k s  - a number of DBS roles instigated by churches and 
synods require a basic check. These are currently: 

• Church Administrator 
• Church Caretaker or Cleaner 
• Church Treasurer 
• Synod Treasurer 
• Synod Trustee 

These checks do incur a charge of £18 which needs to be paid for by the applicant in order 
to complete the application.   Be assured that this is not a charge from Due Diligence 
Checking (DDC) but rather the Disclosure and Barring Service.  Please do ask the applicant 
to pay the fee and, where appropriate, 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Furc.org.uk%2Fsafeguarding%2Fsafeguarding-good-practice%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cemma.pearce%40urc.org.uk%7C6ca3effd38cb4efee72d08dc3de575de%7C3fd368e1f1d74a1e8e4045a843b55e89%7C0%7C0%7C638453302952033969%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=rXY5JPe3TnV8miWgp8LVCrIuxoWiEfI6xPctuiB2EmE%3D&reserved=0
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T rai ni n g Update  
 
T rain ing Revi ew Group  - the group met in June to discuss all 
aspects of safeguarding training, from participation and publicity, to 
monitoring training attendance and course content. This is ever 
evolving within the safeguarding training framework. At each meeting 
of Training Review Group we welcome a member of a local church 
to join us. If you are interested in joining a meeting to give any 
feedback on safeguarding training then please contact 
carrie.kaunda@urc.org.uk 

 
Sa fegu a rding Cou rs es via Zo o m  
 
These courses are delivered on Zoom and open to the entire denomination.  The list of 
dates and times for 2024 is available on the Safeguarding pages on the URC website under 
‘Training Dates for the Whole Denomination’. To book, please email 
emma.pearce@urc.org.uk with your name/church/role and your course(s) and dates.  
 
 
New Cou rs e –  Safegu a rdin g Child ren and Young Peo ple  
 
Due to popular demand our Training and Development Co-ordinator has developed a new 

mailto:carrie.kaunda@urc.org.uk
https://urc.org.uk/safeguarding/
mailto:emma.pearce@urc.org.uk
mailto:emma.pearce@urc.org
https://urc.org.uk/contact-us/safeguarding-contacts/
https://www.urclearninghub.org.uk/course/view.php?id=24
https://zerosuicidealliance.com/
https://www.zerosuicidealliance.com/suicide-awareness-training
https://www.zerosuicidealliance.com/welsh-suicide-awareness-training
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https://thirtyone-eight-charity.myshopify.com/collections/raise-your-roar-with-roarry
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Audi t devel o pm en t workin g group  
 
The URC’s Safeguarding Committee are committed to 
ensuring that throughout the Church we work in line 
with our safeguarding policies, procedures, and 

mailto:safeguarding@urc.org.uk
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